
 
Catering team 
 

What’s in it for me 

• Do you enjoy cooking? 

• Interested in tasting other people’s food? 

• Interested in exchanging ideas with other cooks? 

• It feels good to be able to give back something to U3AC  
 

Commitment 

Preparing food for the New year drinks party and the summer Tutor and volunteer thank you party. 
 

What’s involved 

• Each member of the team brings about six dishes, so they will probably have spent a day or 
two in the kitchen getting food ready. 

• We usually have a short planning meeting a few weeks before the event, so everyone can 
decide what they will bring, and so that people can cook food that they enjoy. 

• You do not have to be a fancy cook - plates of sandwiches are always needed!  

• U3AC will re-imburse you for the ingredients you have bought, so you will not be out of 
pocket.  
It is always interesting tasting other people's food and admiring the spread which we 
produce.  

• We swap recipes, advice on suppliers, and learn new ideas and techniques from each other.  
 

Quote from a current Catering team member 

You get a real buzz when you see something you have made disappearing at a great rate from the 
table. 
 
 

Contact the Office now to volunteer: office@u3ac.org.uk 
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